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Wednesday, June 10, 2015 

 
Mr. Russell Dyson 
CAO 
Alberni Clayoquot Regional District 
3008 – 5th Avenue 
Port Alberni, BC 
V9Y 2E3 
 
Dear Russell; 
 
Thanks kindly for updating ourselves and others at the recent Mayor’s Breakfast with 
respect to the ongoing plans for the Alberni Valley Regional Airport.  
 
We at the Chamber of Commerce; representing over 300 local businesses are 100% 
behind the efforts of the City, yourselves, and others in the development and 
expansion of our airport. 
 
We believe that a viable and properly equipped airport will lead to increased Business 
Opportunities throughout the Alberni Valley and accordingly we provide you with our 
full support for this much needed project.  
 
We look forward to growth in job opportunities, new business development, increased 
profitability of current business, and the unknown benefits to our Tourism Industry 
due to improved Air Transportation. 
 
We collectively applaud you for your efforts to date. Keep up the great work! 
 
Yours truly 
ALBERNI VALLEY CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 
 
 
 
 
Bill Collette 
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